
Our Week In Year Two 
Friday 19th March 2021 

Another week has passed and the children continue to show that they have settled well back into 
school routines.  

 

English: Our English lessons continue to be based on our learning around our class text, The Lost Happy 
Endings.  Next week, children will be exploring news reports and will have a go at writing their own.  

Maths: In Maths this week we have been learning about money. Children have enjoyed exploring our 
teaching money and are beginning to understand the value of specific coins and notes.  They have 
especially enjoyed purchasing items from Elm’s and Hazel’s class shop and we have loved playing the 
role of shopkeeper / teacher. Next week, the children will continue learning about money to deepen 
their understanding.  

Topic: In topic we have been looking at different places in the world. Children are growing confident 
with their knowledge of continents and countries.  

Science: In Science, we have been  exploring the life cycles of  living things and the children have par-
ticularly enjoyed learning about the life cycle of frogs.  

Just a few reminders… 

· After school club letters should be dropped in the office  

· Please make sure children’s long hair is tied back and ensure no nail varnish  is worn to school.  

· Children are encouraged to bring in named bottles containing water.  Juice is not permitted. 

· A range of fruit is provided for snack each day, children are asked not to bring in additional 
snacks from home. 

· Please ensure that your child has their PE kit in school, these will stay in school and go home to be 
washed over the Easter Holiday.   

Year Two has PE on a Wednesday and Friday. 

 

Home learning task 

All children have been issued a library book and an Accelerated Reader book, known to the children 
as their ‘special book’ please try to allow time for the children to complete the online quiz once they 
have finished reading these books. These will need to be returned every Monday so that they can be 
swapped. Please ensure that they are kept in your child’s book bag. 

Elm Class library slot: Mondays   Hazel Class library slot: Mondays 

Maths Home Learning will be via Mathseed.   

Please continue to encourage your child to practice their handwriting, times tables and number bonds 
to 10 and 20 .  
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